UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY CUMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

Mr. L. A. Delaney
680 Havana Avenue
Long Beach, California 90814

Dear Mr. Delaney:

Thank you for your let*er to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission with your
suggestion for disposing of radioactive water from the Three Mile Island
nuclear station.

I have forwarded your letter, for their consideration, to members of the
NRC staff preparing a programmatic environmental impact statement on the

decontamination and disposal of radioactive wastes resulting from the
accident at Three Mile Island, Unit 2.

Thank you for your suggestion.

Sincerely,

‘/{Z«__
chard H. Vollmer, Director
Three Mile Island Support
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